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Mr David Leckie 
request-95888-9c3b0501@whatdotheyknow.com  

Dear Ms Leckie 
 
Your Request for information – Acknowledgement 
 
I am writing to acknowledge your e-mail that we received on 5 December 2012, requesting 
the following information:  
 

Information Requested: 

1) Does the PCT contract in any primary care counselling services (separate from any 
counselling that may be provided by IAPT services)? 

2) If yes, what is the annual budget for primary care counselling service provision? 

3) How has the level of counselling service provision been decided upon? Is there, for 
example, a notional number of counselling hours per 1,000 head of population? 

4) Please confirm the population size that is covered by the PCT. 

Format for Response:    E-mail 

 
Your request will be dealt with under the Freedom of information Act 2000 and procedures to 
ascertain whether or not NHS East Riding of Yorkshire holds the information have now 
commenced.  A response will be sent to you by xxxxxx (20 working days following the date of 
receipt) unless there are exceptional circumstances or fees and charges to be levied; in which 
case you will be contacted at the earliest opportunity.   
 
I will contact you again on or before the date specified above.  If, in the meantime, I can be of 
further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Emma Parker 
Corporate Affairs Administration Manager 
 


